Hi boys and girls,

Ms Stewart here.  I hope you are all keeping safe and well at home. So, we are going to be off for longer than what we thought a few weeks ago.  I know how much that you love to chat and that you will miss your school friends hugely. Life is very different at the moment.  I am sure you miss going out to meet up with your friends, but you will see them all again before too long. It is very important that you do what your parents tell you for the next while.

I know you have school work to do and that it might be a little bit difficult to get it all done because you are not in school and I can't help you with it if you need help.  But please just do your best.  If you can't do it all, then don't worry.  A big brother or sister, or your parents might be able to help.  If they can't, then just do the work that you are able to do yourself.  The most important work is reading - and you can do that yourself!  

Don't forget to play lots of games, watch family movies, and have fun in the garden every time the weather is good.  Those things are far more important right now! We have given enough Maths, Gaeilge and English to keep you going until the Easter holidays. Check back on the website though, as we will put up some tasks on the Easter Rising and some oral Irish questions that you can practice. I know how you love practicing those! Try some out on your family . 

It's interesting for me here teaching my own three. My eldest has always wanted me as her teacher, I don’t think she is so sure anymore!

Ms Carragher will also send out regular messages.  Be kind to each other and help at home!  
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